Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 12:32 PM

To: David Adkins (dadkins@talonlpe.com); Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Cc: Franklin, Melvin; rcox@bridgergroup.com

Subject: RE: Bridger Logistics: Cedar Canyon 22 CTB (2RP-4274)

RE: Bridger Logistics * OXY — Cedar Canyon 22 CTB * 2RP-4274 * DOR: 6/21/17
Greetings,
Talon LPE, representing Bridger Logistics, request for closure of the above referenced release is approved.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Sheldon Hitchcock [mailto:slhitchcock@talonlpe.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 1:42 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Franklin, Melvin <mfranklin@bridgergroup.com>; rcox@bridgergroup.com; David Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>
Subject: Bridger Logistics: Cedar Canyon 22 CTB (2RP-4274)

Mike,

Please see the attached closure report for the Bridger Cedar Canyon 22 CTB. This was a release from a Bridger truck onto
an Oxy well pad. We excavated the impacted area per OCD guidelines and collected confirmation samples. All of the
confirmation samples were below NMOCD RRAL'’s. Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

Sheldon Hitchcock
Project Manager

Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4021

Cell: 575.689.5198

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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